
 

 

 
 
8 May 2017  
  

  
Ambassador Valentin Zellweger   
Permanent Mission of Switzerland to the United Nations Office 
Geneva  
 
 
Dear Ambassador, 
 
I write, on behalf of myself and my team, to thank you for hosting such a pleasant dinner on 
Friday.  It was a wonderful setting with a lively and informative discussion about the future of 
the Internet.   
 
As I mentioned in my remarks at the time, I am grateful for the welcome ICANN has had in 
Geneva and the ongoing collaboration with the Swiss Regulatory Authority BAKOM.   
 
As we have discussed with the leadership of BAKOM, ICANN looks forward to working with 
all our Swiss friends in promoting IGF 2017 to make it a great success. I look forward to our 
continued cooperation and friendship, and trust we may be able to host you at a future ICANN 
Meeting or perhaps at our offices in Los Angeles.    
 
  
 Sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO, ICANN 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


